
TITTLE: SERVICE DELIVERY HIGHLIGHTS 

 

MPAC PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON DRAFT 2023/24 ANNUAL REPORT  

 

Today, March 10, 2024 The Blouberg Local  Municipality  commenced with the public 

consultations  on the Draft Annual  Report. The Mayor, Her Worship  Cllr  Maria Thamaga, on behalf 

of the council of Blouberg, presented the annual performance report for the financial year 2023/24 

during  Municipal Public Accounts Commmittee(MPAC) public participation programme for cluster A 

made up of wards: 01, 02, 21 and 22 held at Raweshi Multi-Purpose Community Centre, 

Raweshi  Village. 

 

The report demonstrates the hard work by the council and the administration in consultation with 

the community of Blouberg at large. 

 

On the service delivery aspect,especially the implementation of capital projects - all the projects for 

the year under review were implemented accordingly.The Blouberg Local Municipality was able to 

successfully implement the upgrading of internal streets( gravel  to tar) and 

stormwater  control  systems, upgrading of access roads,  regraveling and 

stormwater  control  projects, electrification of extensions and the construction  of early childhood 

development centres(crèches) among others.  

 

The next public participation programme will be held on Tuesday, March 11,  2025 at Langlaagte 

Multi Purpose Community  Centre from 11h00. 

Copies of the  Draft Annual Report  2023/24 are available on municipal 

website  - www.blouberg.gov.za  

http://www.blouberg.gov.za/


 


